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		Upcoming Works - A28 - Horns Cross

Carriageway patch repair on A28 Horns Cross outside Barnwell Farm.

Work will take place on Friday 5 August between 8pm and 6am.

During this time, A28 Horns Cross will be closed between B2165 Beckley Rd & B2165 Horns Cross.

Traffic will be diverted via A28, B2089, A259, A268, B2088, B2165 & vice versa.

Further information can be found on our website via:https://www.eastsussexhighways.com/highway-schemes/a28-horns-cross-patching
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